RESCINDED BY BUILDINGS BULLETIN 2023-001

THE CITY OF NEW YORK DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS

DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

DATE: September 26, 1979

TO: Borough Superintendents

FROM: Blaise F. Parascandola Deputy Commissioner

SUBJECT: Plumbing Mechanical and Tank Installation - B Form 8

Enclosed please find latest revision of B Form 8 as of 7/1979. This form is to be used immediately. Old forms are to be discarded. New forms can be obtained from Bernard Grossman, Deputy Director of General Services, 120 Wall Street, NY.

Please note that this revision includes bidets as an acceptable fixture if in conformance with Reference Standard RS16.

Copies of B Form 8 are to be continued to be forwarded to the Bureau of Water Register, Department of Environmental Protection for informational purposes. The Bureau of Water Register has indicated that the water charge for bidets installed and approved by the Department of Buildings should be a minimum of \$10.50 per annum. This fee will be billed by the Bureau of Water Register.

Blaise F. Parascandola
Deputy Commissioner

BFP:mh

cc: Commr. Fruchtman
Dep. Commr. Minkin
Asst. Commr. Dennis
L. Dwoskin
Chief Plumbing Inspectors
Members, MPLB